
 

 
 
 
Level 6  
Graduation Fundraiser 

 
  

Dear CHPS Families,  
 
As we are now approaching the end of the year, this is when our Level 6 students begin 
fundraising for their Graduation celebrations.  
This year we will be running a Cadbury Chocolate Fundraiser.  
 
Families can choose between three varieties of boxes to sell, at $60.00 per box or a 
combination if you order more than one box.  
If you are able to assist our Level 6 students by selling chocolates, please log on to QKR!, 
place your order  and make payment NO LATER THAN Friday 30th  August. 
 
Alternatively, you can make a donation for the Level 6 students on QKR! if you prefer not to 
sell chocolates.  
 
We hope to send chocolates home in the week commencing 9th September. 

 
  

Thank you for your support 
 
The Level 6 students and teachers of CHPS  
 


